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NOTICE OF NO PUBLIC WORKS, PARKS AND FACILITIES (PWPFC) 

MEETING ON THURSDAY, APRIL 25, 2024 

 

 The next regularly scheduled PWPFC meeting is 
May 9, 2024. 

         
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

Please be informed that there will not be a meeting of the Public Works, Parks, and 
Facilities Committee (PWPFC) on Thursday, April 25, 2024.  
 

 The next PWPFC is scheduled for May 9, 2024. 
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